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Since 2013, FAMIN is in the process of supporting Children Education and projects for social 

welfare. ‘Pack-a-bag’ is one of those initiatives to help the poor and needy children who are  

studying in Government Schools in the outskirts of Bangalore City. The families which are      

economically stable and affordable to pay the tuition fees, send their children to private 

schools. Mostly the agricultural labourers, skilled and unskilled labourers are the people groups 

who are sending their children to Government Schools. Parents of these children struggle to 

meet their basic needs and providing educational needs for their children is an extra burden on 

their tight family budget. This leads to increase in dropouts from schools and results in demoti-

vation for the children in progressing in their studies.  

 

To minimize the dropouts from schools, to encourage the children for studying better FAMIN       

conducts ‘Pack-a-bag’ project during the beginning of every academic year. We pack a school 

bag with notebooks, pencils, brown-sheet wrappers, pencils, geometry boxes and other sta-

tioneries. The items packed in each bag varies based on the classes of the children and as per 

the requirements provided by the respective class teachers.  

 

‘Star Bags’ is a bag company who is our bag partner supplying the school bags at subsidized 

prices. ‘Diamond Stationeries’ is our stationary partner who is supplying pens, pencils, geome-

try boxes etc. ’Chandra’s’ is our notebook partner who is supplying all the notebooks at dis-

counted prices. We managed to purchase and gather all the items during the weekends and 

with the help of volunteers, segregated and packed the items as per the list. 

 

On 29th June we have distributed the bags to 70 students in Bidarahalli Government Primary 

School. Apart from this, we have also distributed 10 bags to children who are studying in differ-

ent schools. Children who have received the bags, conveyed their happiness and thanks to 

FAMIN Trust and all the sponsors. While expressing thanks, the Headmistress of Bidarahalli 

Government Primary School, has also suggested us, to provide bags to all the children in all 

classes, as every child studying in Government School is coming from a challenging and 

needy situation. Please view the pictures  from the projects and letter from the school headmis-

tress in the pages below. 
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